



Action Required: Schedule Your Onboarding Meeting for Safety iResponse Alerting System
 
Principals, Presidents, and Administrators

I hope this message finds you well and that your school year is off to a promising start. As part of our continued commitment to enhancing safety measures across our schools, we are excited to announce the next step in the implementation of the Safety iResponse Alerting and Communication system in your institution.

Onboarding Meeting Scheduling:
To ensure a seamless setup and to tailor the system to your school's unique needs, we have arranged onboarding meetings with CrisisGo project managers. During these sessions, you will have the opportunity to discuss specifics, ask questions, and outline the best approach for your school's Safety iResponse Alerting and Communication system.

Action Required:
We kindly request you complete the form at the link below to answer initial questions about the configuration of your CrisisGo and to begin the process of working with your Dedicated Project Management Team to implement CrisisGo at your school.
https://forms.gle/e1t7F8rixjCUeWLLA
After receiving the completed form, a member of the CrisisGo Project Management Team will reach out to you via email to schedule an onboarding meeting. The onboarding meetings are designed to address any concerns you may have, guide you through the setup process, and ensure that your school is well-prepared to utilize the Safety iResponse Alerting and Communication system effectively.

Benefits of the System:
The Safety iResponse system is designed to enhance emergency response capabilities, streamline communication during critical situations, and bolster overall safety preparedness. Your active engagement in this setup process is a crucial step towards ensuring the safety and well-being of your students and staff.




We appreciate your prompt attention to completing this form and beginning your onboarding process. If you encounter any issues or require assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to Roseanne Green (roseanne.green@crisisgo.com) or Brooks Green (brooks.green@crisisgo.com) and they will be happy to assist you.

Thank you for your dedication to the safety of our school communities. We look forward to your continued collaboration as we work towards creating a secure learning environment.

Sincerely,

Brandon S. Rothkopf
Director of Risk Management
Archdiocese of St. Louis
p: 314.792.7203| f: 314.792.7079
brandonrothkopf@archstl.org   
 

